
25th Annual Bull Bay
Single Handed Race

Sunday, December 13th 2015 @ Florida Yacht Club

Registration @ 10:00
Skippers meeting @ 11:00

Start gun @ 11:55

We’re switching up the location this year due to the current status of Fleming
Island Marina. Florida Yacht Club has graciously offered to let us use their
facility this year.

 We have a non-sanctioned race with only 1 rule: there are no rules - just
don’t hit anything or anyone.

 This is not a points race, just good old fashioned fun and bragging rights.

 This will be a time sensitive race as the yacht club is having their Xmas
party the same afternoon.

 Race will be in the northern portion of the river between markers 1 and 9.

 We’ll try and have 3 classes, if enough boats show up.

 We will use VHF channel 72.

 Party snacks and drinks to be served after the race.

 Flags to be given to only the most deserving sailors.

 Registration is $25, which should cover costs.

RSVP by phone or text to Ted Jones @ (904) 838-8363

We’ve ordered nice weather and wind for this year. Hope to see you there.

Note 1: FEC railroad bridge will be closed from 7 Dec @ 7:00 am till 11 Dec.

Note 2: Main St. bridge may still on 2 hour notice. You might need to check.

Note 3: This will be the last year for me running the race. Time to pass the
baton to someone else.


